
Stone Street closed overnight 8pm-5am  
18-24 July inclusive 
 
 
The parish council was not informed directly as these works are being carried out  
by the Road Assets Team, a division of KCC Highways 
 
The planned resurfacing works involve 100mm deep patching to provide long-lasting 
repairs 
 

 

Further updates on road works can be found at https://one.network/uk 

https://one.network/uk

